From:

Sent: 16 January 2019 17:56

To: ~WEB Local Plan

Subject: Stonehouse cluster PS19a development area

Dear N

Following a recent visit to the council office, I found out that the closing date for submissions on the
Stonehouse cluster development plan is on Friday the 18th January.

As the owner of Stagholt Farm and surrounding land in between areas PS19A and SA2 of the Stonehouse
cluster. I would like to be included in the development phase PS19a.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Kind regards,

Sent from my Samsung Galaxy smartphone.



